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TUESDAY, JANUARY 30 

10:00 A.M. 

7-8 P.M. 

Chapel: FACULTY LECTURE 
Dr. John Eddins 

Professor of Theology 

Nutrition & Fitness 
Body & Soul 

Ledford - MPR 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 31 

10:00 A.M. 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 1 

10:00 A.M. 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 2 

10:00 A.M. 

Chapel: Memorial Worship 
for Dr. Ben Philbeck 

Professor of Hebrew and Old Testament 

Chapel: Dr. William Pyle 
Assistant Professor of 

Supervised Field Ministry 

CEF. Cafeteria 
SBREA. Bethea Room 
Chaplain's Fellowship. MPR 

PROSPECTIVE 1990 MAY GRADUATES: If you are planning to graduate 
in May, 1990 you will need to complete a degree check with Mrs. 
Mosny and submit a graduation application no later than January 
31, 1990. 
ATTENTION MAY GRADUATES: Orders for Graduation Regalia 
and Graduation Invitations must be placed at the Baptist Book 
Store by February 15th. Payment will need to be made at the time 
orders are placed. 
ATTENTION GRADUATES: A representative from Herff 
Jones Ring Company will be in the Baptist Book Store from 10:00 
A.M. until 3:00 P.M. on February 8th to take orders for the class 
ring. 
PLANT SERVICES: In an effort to better serve the 
seminary community, Plant Services will be open until 5 p.m. 
Monday through Friday. We will also remain open during lunch 
{12:00-1:00). 
RUBY REID TAKING APPLICATIONS: Ruby Reid Child Care Center is 
taking applications for afternoon part time assistants. Days and 
hours can be matched with your availability. For more 
information call Carolyn DeBrand at ext. 257. 
SUMMER MISSIONS: Start new churches in 
Pennsylvania, New Jersey, Washington, D.C., Virginia, and South 
Carolina the summer of 1990. Enroll in H2324. Sign up for 
interviews with Mr. John Mark Clifton of the HMB with Formation 
in Ministry for Thursday, February 1. See Dr. Braswell for other 
information and applications for this praxis experience. 
FAMILY FUN DAY!: Mark your calendars for a day of 
fun and fellowship for the entire seminary community. We will 
have basketball, volleyball, games for the kids, etc. in the gym 
at the Ledford Center. The date is February 3, 2:00 - 6:00 p.m. 
You are asked to bring a picnic meal for your family. Other 



refreshments will be provided as well. This is a Seminary Wives 
sponsored event. 
BODY AND SOUL: Body and Soul aerobic classes 
will be starting January 30th. The first class will combine with 
the nutrition and fitness session to be held from 7-8 and 
following will be an introduction to Body and Soul. The regular 
schedule will be Tuesdays and Thursdays from 7:00-8:00 p.m. Join 
us for a time of great exercise with inspirational music. 
Contact Linda Blincoe, ext 210 for more information. 
SEMINARY CHOIR: Seminary Choir is open to 
student wives and other members of the community. There is no 
fee or audition. The choir meets each Tuesday at 7:00 p.m. in 
Binkley Chapel. 
FIM APPOINTMENTS: Please contact FIM for 
appointments with the following campus visitors: 
Jan. 29-30 Ray Pollard Virginia Convention* 
Feb. 1 John Mark Clifton Praxis 
Feb. 8 Dan Broskie HMB (1 slot left) 
Feb.8-9 Jack Lowndes Georgia Convention* 
Feb.8-9 Charles Rabon SC Convention* 
(*) Includes banquet for students from these states. 
SBREA: The Southeastern Chapter of the 
Southern Baptist Religious Education Association will meet on 
Friday, February 2 at 10:00 a.m. in the Bethea Room. Lidice Lima 
will speak with us about "Religious Education and Brazil." 
Refreshments will be provided. Everyone is invited! 
CHAPLAINS FELLOWSHIP: There will be a meeting of the 
Chaplain's Fellowship on Friday, February 2, 1990 at 10:00 a.m. 
in the Ledford Multipurpose Room. Our own Dr. Albert Meiburg 
will be our guest. Dr. Meiburg, a former National President of 
the Association of Clinical Pastoral Education will speak on 
"Requirements of Professional Organizations for Persons in 
Pastoral Care and Counseling." Light refreshments will be 
served. For more information, contact Robert Garrett, box 3305. 
LEDFORD NEWS: Please note the hours of the Ledford Facility: 
Monday, Tuesday and Thursday 8:00 A.M.-11:00 P.M. 
(The Fitness Center & Gym closes at 9:00 p.m.) 
Wednesday & Friday* 8:00 A.M.- 6:00 P.M. 
Saturday 10:00 A.M.-4:30 P.M. 
*Note: Starting January 26th the Ledford Center will be open 
later on Friday evenings. All levels will be open with exception 
to the fitness center. This will be on a trial basis for one 
month to determine usage. 
LEDFORD -N- KIDS: February 1, 1990 will be our 
first day for the Spring semester of Ledford-N-Kids. You will 
need to come by the lobby desk to ask for an application. The 
times will be Mondays and Thursdays 3:00 - 5:00 p.m. Ledford-N-
Kids is for seminary students, faculty, staff and alumni families 
only! Seminary children may not bring outside guests. 
FITNESS CENTER NOTES: By popular demand, certain hours 
have been reserved for WOMEN ONLY in the free-weight room! These 
hours are as follows: Monday-9-10 a.m., Tuesday-7-8 p.m., 
Wednesday 9-10 a.m. and 3-4 p.m., Thursday-7-8 p.m., Friday 3-4 
p.m. and Saturday- 10-11 a.m. This will begin February 1 on a 
TRIAL basis, so participation is a must. 

Leslie Beall will be speaking on dieting and the 
relationship between fitness and health. This will be held in 
the Multi-Purpose room, January 30 from 7-8 p.m. 
INTRAMURALS: Sign up for the Ping Pong 
Tournament by February 2. The-tournament begins February 5th. 

Intramural B-Ball sign up ends 
January 27th. Season begins February 1st. Games will be on 
Tuesday and Thursday at 7:30 p.m. and 8:30 p.m. 

Walleyball Training sessions will be held in 
Racquetball Court #1 on February 12, 7-9 p.m. and March 12, 7-9 
p.m. The tournament tentative date to begin is March 20 in teams 
of 4 players. 
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